
 

 

 

27th November 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I would like to say a big thank you for your support over the first few months since 

your child has moved to Hope Academy. After an initial period of getting to know the 

students, and gathering assessment information there will be some minor 

adjustments to groups to further enhance their daily learning within classrooms. Year 

6 SATs, cognitive assessments and internal subject assessments have all been 

used to inform the process. 

 

For MFL, students are currently studying two languages and whilst we are delighted 

with how students are enjoying and engaging with their lessons, we are adapting the 

curriculum to focus on Spanish only which enables us to increase the number of 

lessons and improve progress in one language. 

 

Students will be provided with a new timetable on Monday 4th December during 

Inspire. 

 

Should you have any queries, please e-mail parent@hopeacademy.org.uk. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr J Ellis 

Vice Principal 
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